
From: dennis@nslgames.com <dennis@nslgames.com>
To: dennis@nslgames.comdennis@nslgames.com

Date: 7/10/2016 12:35:58 PM
Subject: National Senior Wii Bowling Championships

Friends of Senior Wii Bowling - The NSL National Senior Wii Bowling Championships begin the week of August 15. We are 
going into our 9th year of competition. Registration is open on the NSL website - www.nslgames.com. We crown 40 
conference champions and 7 National Champions based on level of ability.

As in the past, hope you can help pass the information to your members, peers and friends in the senior industry.

GIVE SENIOR Wii BOWLERS A CHANCE TO BE CHAMPIONS AGAIN!

Wii HAVE A GOOD THING BOWLING ON!!

Dennis Berkholtz
National Senior League (NSL)
32 Fisherman's Cove Rd
Ponte Vedra, FL 32082
435 714 9491
dennis@nslgames.com
www.nslgames.com
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